Cloning: Members discussed a proposed EU ban on products derived from cloned animals.
The United States and Brazil considered that this proposed measure may be more trade
restrictive than necessary, and questioned the supporting scientific evidence. The EU
provided an update on the ongoing decision-making process for this measure and expressed
its willingness to further discuss the matter.



